Proposed Merger of the Parishes of Our Lady of Lourdes & St Vincent de Paul (Harrow Road) and Our Lady of Sorrows (Paddington). Questionnaire.
Possible Questions you may want to consider 

i. What are your fears and hopes about a future merger? 





ii. Is the current Mass schedule/locations the most appropriate one?  (not just for individuals but for all parishioners and the parish priest) 





iii. Do you think there are practical ways in which the two parishes could work differently together as a merged parish?





iv. Have you any suggestions as to how best to bring our communities together over the coming months, spiritually and socially? 





v. What steps can we take to ensure that we preserve and support the particular identity and charism of each place of worship and the community that gathers there? 





vi. Do you have a suggested name for the merged parish (Church names will remain as they are)





vii. Any other comments?
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Please return paper copy to Fr Michael, or by e-mail to michaeljarmulowicz@rcdow.org.uk 
